
 

 
 

Date:     January 16, 2024 

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:        Award of BPM006242 – Audio & Video Commercial & Professional Grade Equipment, Services and 

Rental 

 
 
The Arizona Department of Administration, State Procurement Office (SPO) has awarded the following contracts for 
Audio & Video Commercial & Professional Grade Equipment, Services, and Rental.  The following list 
identifies the suppliers and the categories they have been awarded.  

 The initial contract period is active starting on 1/17/2025 and runs through 1/16/2026. 

 



 

If you have any questions please reach out to Larry Woo, Statewide Procurement Manager-Technology, at 
larry.woo@azdoa.gov or 480-828-3440. 

 


